
From: Smith, Tim <tcsmith@greenvillenews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/21/2016 9:57:27 AM
Subject: Babynet

Chaney,
 
Can someone there explain why the governor transferred Babynet to DHHS?  I am told the DDSN commission never 
knew of the problems.
 
Thanks!
 
Tim Smith
The Greenville News/Columbia Bureau
803.256.7367
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